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Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and all members of the Committee on Judiciary, I 
am Diana Scully from Hallowell, Maine. I am writing to express my strong support for LD 
2283, which establishes a true extreme risk protection order (ERPO) process here in 
Maine.  
 
True ERPOs empower family members and law enforcement personnel to petition the 
courts to temporarily remove firearms from individuals who pose a risk of harming 
themselves or others.  
 
True ERPOs allow family members to get help for their loved ones in crisis without the need 
for protective custody or a mental health determination. According to experts, these steps 
make responding to a crisis more dangerous, expensive, and time-consuming. 
 
True ERPOs have proven to be effective in preventing suicides, mass shootings, and other 
preventable tragedies.  
 
Please vote “ought to pass” on LD 2283. Thank you for your consideration. 
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Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and all members of the Committee on 
Judiciary, I am Diana Scully from Hallowell, Maine. I am writing to express my 
strong support for LD 2283, which establishes a true extreme risk protection order 
(ERPO) process here in Maine. 
True ERPOs empower family members and law enforcement personnel to petition the
courts to temporarily remove firearms from individuals who pose a risk of harming 
themselves or others. 
True ERPOs allow family members to get help for their loved ones in crisis without 
the need for protective custody or a mental health determination. According to 
experts, these steps make responding to a crisis more dangerous, expensive, and 
time-consuming.
True ERPOs have proven to be effective in preventing suicides, mass shootings, and 
other preventable tragedies. 
Please vote “ought to pass” on LD 2283. Thank you for your consideration.


